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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Dec. 11 - 15

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday Green Team Meeting (Gr. 6/7) at lunch time

Wednesday PAC Meeting in Library (6 - 7pm)

Thursday LFI (Late French Emersion) Presentation for Grade 5 students

Div. 1 – Curling Field Trip

Div. 6/7 – Beaty Museum Field Trip

Last Day to Order Spirit Wear

Friday

Upcoming Dates

Dec. 19 - Written Learning Updates Available on MyEd Dec. 20 - Winter Sharing Assembly (1:30 - 2:30)

Dec. 20 - PAC Hot Lunch Dec. 22 - Last Day Before the Winter Break

Book Drive- December 11 - 15
Do you have some gently used children’s 
books you would like to donate? If yes, 
please click here for more information.

Candy Cane Fundraiser for the Richmond Food Bank
Next week, Division 1 will be selling Candy Canes to help out 
the Richmond Food Bank. Candy Canes will be a minimum 
$1 donation each. The Candy Cane fundraiser will happen 
every day next week either at Recess or Lunch at the front of 
the school. Now don’t forget your $1 donation and we hope 
to see you next week.

https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/files/maplelane/2023-12/BookDrive.pdf


PAC 
News


Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, December 13, 6 - 7 pm. This meeting will be in person in the library. All Maple Lane 
parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

Winter Wonderland Skate Fundraiser. 
Please click here for more information.

Maple Lane Spirit Wear

Maple Lane spirit wear is available through SchoolCashOnline 
until Thursday, December 14. Students will receive the items 
when they return from Winter Break. Sizing samples are in the 
front hall for students to try on. Please note that the actual colour 
of the blue clothing items will be navy blue. We want all students 
to have the opportunity to have spirit wear and the Family 
Affordability Fund can be used to make this happen. Please 
contact Neal Campbell (ncampbell@sd38.bc.ca) if you would like 
to access this fund.

Winter Sharing Assembly - Dec. 20 (1:30 - 2:30)
On Dec. 20, Maple Lane will be holding a Winter Sharing Assembly, which families are 
invited to attend. Classes will be presenting an “Act of Kindness” in a variety of formats (e.g. 
songs, videos, slideshows etc.). Students will attend the rehearsal in the morning, but due 
to space restrictions will not be able to attend in the afternoon. Please note that the Winter 
Sharing Assembly will have a more casual tone than the Winter Concerts that have been 
held in past years. This is a wonderful opportunity to gather with our Maple Lane families 
before the end of the school term.

City of Richmond’s Winter Wonderland Skating – December 15 – January 7 
For the schedule, click here.

MyEd Parent Portal. Click here for information.

Opt In for School/District Text Message Communication. Please click here 
for more information.
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https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/news/2023/11/maple-lane-family-skate-fundraiser-dec-16
mailto:ncampbell@sd38.bc.ca
https://richmond.ca/__shared/assets/2023-2024_Winter_Wonderland_Skate_schedule70773.pdf
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